Republic of the Philippines
Profegsional Wegulation Commission
Manila

ADVISORY

In the light of a communication from the
Commission on Higher Education (CHED) through
Atty. Julito D. Vitriolo that it is not inclined to issue an
equivalency evaluation for applicant-graduates from
foreign colleges and universities for the Real Estate
Brokers licensure examination on March 18, 2012,
the Commission is constrained not to accept
applicant-graduates from abroad.

Please be guided accordingly.
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